BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Emergency Meeting March 20, 2020

An Emergency Meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on
Friday, March 20, 2020 and was called to order by Council Vice-President Ms. Law at 1:00 p.m.
Members present included Messrs. Collins, DeFranco, and McDowell. Mses. Yankes, Greco and Mr.

Dworin were absent. Also present was Borough Manager Perry.

Resolution Adoption

Ms. Law read Resolution No. 4495, a Resolution of the Borough Council of the Borough of
Churchill, extending the Proclamation of a State of Emergency issued by the Mayor under the
Borough Code and Pennsylvania’s Emergency Management Services Act. There was a motion by
Mr. DeFranco, seconded by Mr. Collins and unanimously approved to adopt Resolution No. 4495.

Adjourn
There was a motion by Mr. DeFranco and seconded by Mr. McDowell and unanimously
approved by Voice Vote to adjourn at 1:08 p.m.

Donna J. Perry
Secretary



